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Note to Students on COVID-19 & Exams 

 
March 26, 2020 

 

I hope all of you and your families are well. The present 

Corona virus outbreak is an unprecedented event in our 

lifetime. Seeing the daily increase in the number of cases in our 

state, our country and globally, I am sure you would appreciate 

the necessity of the lock down imposed by the government and 

the need to abide by it. Due to the lockdown and resulting 

rescheduling of the exams, I can understand that you must be 

under stress regarding your examinations, results and further 

admissions. Since the situation is so dynamic, we are not in a 

position to give you definite answers. After my last 

communication, the Government has extended the lockdown 

till midnight on 14th April. Further, I am sure that the 

Government will take a call depending on the situation then. 

Till then I request you to remain calm. As soon as we have 

more clarity on the lockdown situation, we will upload the new 

examination schedule on the website. You will be given 

enough notice before resuming the examinations, so there is no 

need to panic. Sufficient time will be given for you to return to 

Mumbai if you have gone to your native place during this 



period. Keep checking our website regularly for updates. Also, 

I request you to install the Ruia Student Diary App using this 

link:   

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.iitms.ruia_mumbai 

It’s easier for us to send our messages directly to you through 

this app. 

 

Till then, I advise you to use your time constructively. You 

may continue to study for your remaining examinations or you 

may use your time to learn something new related to your 

subject or any other area that interests you. There are a lot of 

free e- resources available which can be made use of for this 

purpose. You may contact your teachers for guidance in this 

matter or refer to our website for suggestions. 

Please continue following the guidelines given by the 

government. I cannot stress the importance of Social 

Distancing enough. 

Also, I urge you to spend quality time with your family and 

render help wherever needed. 

 

Be safe, Be healthy. 

Regards, 

                         
Dr Anushree Lokur                      

I/c Principal 
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